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To whom it concerns.
I wish to object to the idea of a second runway at Gatwick Airport on the grounds that;
Aircraft contribute to a large quantity of global warming gases and there is no alternative in the near future. The
effects of Global Warming are accelerating rather than slowing down.
Aircraft cause air pollution due to excess fuel falling to the ground.
The South East of England has already been over developed which also increases Global Warming due to road
and driveway surfaces being made from concrete.
Production and then absorption of heat both contributing.
Trees and grassland have been removed, so there is a lack of the cooling effects by vegetation. Biodiversity has
been sadly diminished.
The M25 is already a ‘large car park’ at certain times of the day. Another runway, more planes will generate yet
more traffic causing increased pollution, Global Warming and accidents.
I hope this application will be rejected.
Yours faithfully,
Marion Salmon




